
 

 

ONLINE LUNCH ORDERING QKR  IS NOW AVAILABLE FOR 

REGISTRATION  

 

 Dear Ryde Public School Families, 

We are pleased to announce that Qkr (quicker), is now available for registration, 

Please download the app from your iphone or android phone and follow the simple 
registration instructions.  

 

The menu will be visible online from 10/10/2018 and orders can be placed in advance, any time, 

until 8.30am on the day the lunch is required. 

About Qkr: 

 

 Qkr will accept payment using most credit or debit cards 
 

 Qkr is provided by MasterCard so you know your payments are secure.  
No information will be stored on your phone. 

 
 Registration details and card information are saved securely on the MasterCard network. 

 Yummy Bears Kiosk has a nominated cut off time for all Qkr food orders. No online orders 
will be placed via Qkr after 8.30am. For late orders please call the canteen directly. 

 Qkr is a safe, secure and reliable way to pay for school food orders. Your e-Receipt doubles 
as confirmation of your order and provides peace of mind that the order has been received 
and is being processed by the canteen. 

 Every day canteen staff print a tally sheet listing all Qkr orders for that day. They also print 
unique identification stickers for each Qkr  order containing the child’s name, class and food 
order details. As student lunches are prepared, they are checked off the tally sheet and 

placed in individual bags labelled with stickers for ease of identification. 

 For additional information you may also visit the following webpage 
https://www.mastercard.com.au/en-au/about-mastercard/innovations/qkr.html 

 


